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Gorham, Thomas

From: Sun, Peter
Sent: September 19, 2016 1:02 PM
To: Gorham, Thomas
Subject: FW: 4034 La Salle Ave

 
 
From: jjwithers@gmail.com [mailto:jjwithers@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Josh Withers 
Sent: Saturday, September 17, 2016 9:46 AM 
To: Sun, Peter <Peter.Sun@culvercity.org> 
Subject: 4034 La Salle Ave 

 
Hello Peter,  

I am writing to say that my family and I OPPOSE the building of a 2 story, 4 unit condominium.  We live in the 
neighborhood and due to the addition of recent condos, it is already getting too crowded.  Parking can be 
troublesome even though they have their own parking, they end up on the street.  We want to keep the 
neighborhood quaint and small and do not want any more condos popping up.   We prefer the look, feel and 
friendliness of single homes instead.   

-Josh Withers 
4073 Madison Ave 

thomas.gorham
Typewritten Text
ATTACHMENT NO. 8




